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Dear St James Families,

After another busy week at St James, I would just like to say an enormous thank you to the
whole school community! Parents Evenings were well attended and I heard lots of really
productive conversations about pupil’s learning and how the children have settled into their new
classes. Please make sure you contact school to rearrange your appointment if you were unable
to attend.
We also had a special visitor at the end of the week, for our SIAMs inspection. This gave us a
chance to celebrate all the wonderful things that are happening in school and talk about our
new vision. We will have the report after half term and I look forward to sharing it with you all.
A massive thank you to everyone involved: pupils, staff, parents, governors our CEO and
Director of Education for our Trust, Rev. Alec & Rev. John from the church and our Oxfordshire
Diocese Board of Education Advisor. I feel very privileged and proud to be part of such a
supportive and kind team!

Staffing update:
I am very pleased to welcome three new members of staff to the St James team:

It has also been wonderful to see Mrs Baker back in school and I know that Dahl Class have been
really enjoying getting to know her properly. Just after half term the wonderful Mrs Oreffo will
be having some time away from school to have her baby, we are currently recruiting for her
maternity cover.
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Friends of St James (PTA)
We are still looking for someone or 2 people to step into the role of Chair
for the Friends of St James (PTA). It is such an important part of the St
James community and cannot continue without a Chair. Sam really does
want to step down but is happy to support whoever takes over the role for
as long as is needed! Please come and speak to me or Sam if this is
something you would consider taking on.

Attendance this week: 95.6%
School & Trust target: 96%



Learning Celebrations:

This week we celebrated Year 3's wonderful art work, inspired by Henry Matisse. All the children
were courageous enough to speak in front of the whole school and our special visitor! They
should feel so proud of themselves - a very well earned Headteacher’s Award!

We also got to celebrate our brilliant ‘Ultimate Frisbee’ Team, who represented the school so
brilliantly with their sportsmanship and team work at a recent tournament, having never played
before! In further sporting achievement we heard about Blake’s goal keeping camp and some
brilliant swimming from Tilly and Harry. Harry had swam so far they didn’t have a high enough
certificate!!



Key Dates for the Diary
Sept/Oct 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.

Harvest Festival- This Wednesday - children performing in
church - everyone welcome!

We ask that children bring a donation to school, for our
local foodbank (see information below). Many thanks!

Thursday!






